
 

January 29, 2019 

All CCPS Schools & Offices to Resume Regular Schedule on January 30 
 

JONESBORO - ​Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) will resume a regular schedule on Wednesday,              
January 30. All students who ride the bus should report to bus stops at their regular times. Parents are                   
encouraged to dress their children warmly in layers, due to the expected low temperatures in the                
morning. There is, at this time, no intent to make-up Tuesday, January 29. 

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association             
of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a              
focused world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten             
through 12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the               
100 largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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